
Burley Bulletin Board

The deadline for Year R applications for September 2024 is Friday 15th January so please ensure any
applications are made to Hampshire County Council before the cut off !!



One of our lovely parents has just set herself up to be a childminder so please see the flyer above

and use the QR code for more details !!


